Minutes of Meeting December 16, 2008 at 7:30 P.M.

First Parish Church 673 Main Street

Present: Doug Storey (Chairman), Frank Lazgin, Mark Duggan, James Owen (Associate Member), and Jennifer Atwood Burney (Town Planner)

Not Present: Stephen Garner and John Karlon (Board Vice-Chairman)

PUBLIC HEARINGS

NONE

GENERAL BUSINESS

The UMass-Amherst Bolton Village Center Design team presented their final results. This was the last of three public meetings regarding the design and implementation strategies for a Village Center.

The graduate students in Landscape Architecture and Regional Planning presented visual representations of a Village Center. The presentation illustrated and explained recommendations regarding the extent of the village center, pathways, transportation and walkability, village character and land use.

OTHER BUSINESS

NONE

Meeting adjourned at 9:45 pm

Minutes submitted by Jennifer Atwood Burney, Town Planner